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Principals ReportPrincipals Report
Welcome Back
Welcome Back!  I hope everyone has had a relaxing break and is ready for what will 
be a hectic Term 2. A great deal needs to be achieved during this eleven week  term 
including exams,  end of semester reports and NAPLAN. I would suggest that parents 
and guardians to please make themselves aware of the important dates and upcoming 
events that will be occuring throughout this term, these can be found on the back page 
of this newsletter.

Changes over the school break
Over the School holidays a number of changes have occured on the College grounds. 
A new office on the side of the downstairs staffroom has been created, this will be 
used as a future small group staff meeting room is occuring in readiness for Term 3. 

Redevelopment of the Wellbeing area for the Doctors in Schools program, further 
details on this program will be provided in due course. The Basketball and netball 
courts have been resurfaced using Flexi-pave blue and green.

Donation of School Uniforms
Do you have any second hand uniforms in good condition that you no longer need?
The College is calling on donations of used uniforms that are still in good condition to
support our wellbeing team.

These second had uniforms will be used to support students needing assistance with
education costs. All donations will be greatly appreciated.

ANZAC Day Ceremony
The College will be holding it's annual ANZAC Day Commemoration on Monday 24th 
April during period 4 (from 2:30pm) in Galvin Hall. Parents and members of the 
College are welcome to attend this ceremony. 

Vern Hilditch
Principal
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VCAL
Mark Smit
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Term 1 
30 January - 31 March

Term 2
18th April - 30th June

Term 3
17th July - 22nd            
September 

Term Dates

Monday April 24th
ANZAC Day Ceremony

Tuesday 25th April
ANZAC Day Holiday

Friday 28th April
Peppers Restaurant 
Breakfast

Monday 8th May
Year Level Assemblies
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On Monday 27th of March, our Senior girls cricket team 
represented Wodonga Senior Secondary College in the 
state quarter finals at Wangaratta Barr reserve. 

The girls came up against a strong opposition from east 
Ringwood (Melbourne) and played a tough game. They 
showed unwavering positivity and team work with 
captain Felicity Prenter leading them throughout the day. 

They began the game fielding through twenty overs 
with some strong bowling from Esther, Abbey, Jade and 
Felicity with the Regan Sisters showing great strength 
through stopping boundary shots whilst Jess & Felicity 
were brilliant through carrying the team along with their 
commendable efforts as wicket keepers. Caitlyn batting 
strong through six overs and Jess Pilcher our rising star 
who finished the day off not out. 

Unfortunately, the girls had a loss but coach Jessica 
Harris and myself are both incredibly proud of the hard 
work and dedication the girls showed throughout the day 
and all the girls should be proud of making it this far. 

Grace Morris
Sport  & Rec Trainee

Senior Girls Cricket
Much alike most terms, the beginning of the term
will certainly be a busy. Below are the important
events and reminders of this term.

ANZAC Day ceremony at WSSC
Monday 24th April

ANZAC Day Public Holiday
Tuesday 25th April

Peppers Restaurant Breakfast
Friday 28th April

Year Level Assemblies
Monday 8th May

Queens Birthday Public Holiday
Monday 12th June

Year 9 Immersion Day
Wednesday 14th June

General Achievement Test (GAT)
Wednesday 14th June

General Achievement Test (GAT)
Wednesday 14th June

Student Progress Interviews
Thursday 29th June

Last Day of Term 
Friday 30th June

Upcoming Events
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